
 

 
 Wednesday 3 February, 2021 

 

 
 

Electronic Change Table Needed 
 
We have a Ballarat school who urgently needs an electronic change table for a student with 
attendant care needs.  If any schools have one they are no longer using can they please contact 
Susan Rampling on 0418 173 543.  
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